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CALENDAR IN BRIEF 

November 
• General Meeting &  

ANNUAL TURKEY RAFFLE! 
Wednesday, November 4 @ 7pm 
@ Canby Rod and Gun Club 

• Board Meeting 
Tuesday, November 17 @ 7pm 
Location TBA 

 

December 
• General Meeting &  

ANNUAL HAM RAFFLE 
Wednesday, December 2 @7pm 
@ Canby Rod and Gun Club 

• Board Meeting 
Tuesday, December 15 @ 7pm 
Location TBA 

 

Upcoming Banquet Meetings 
Saturday, November 21 & December 12 

Contact David Scott @ 503.710.1233 
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The end of October marks the end of our 
Guzzler and Duck box trips for the year. 
SpeciaI thanks to Scott Jones and Jerry 
Holbrook for heading up these projects 
and thank you to all the members that 

were able to support these activities throughout the year. 
We will start up the Guzzler trips again in May and the 
Duck boxes will start up again in June. If you did not have 
an opportunity to go on one of these trips it’s a great way 
to support Oregon wildlife and get to know other OHA 
members. 
Thank you to all the member that helped out at the  
Canby Gun Club Sight-In Days. We got off to a good start 
on the new raffle, selling over 200 tickets. We’ve included 
an order form for the raffle in the newsletter. The raffle is 
winner take ALL, both guns or $1500.00 cash. 
If you have not ordered your tickets for the 2021 Ban-
quet, use the included form to get your tickets. Deadline 
for the Early Bird is December 1st! This year’s Early Bird 
gun is a Pointer 12 Gauge O/U Blades/MNB 28” with OHA 
logo. 

Be safe and hope to see you 
at our next monthly meeting 
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CONTINUE YOUR BANQUET REGISTRATION ON THE BOTTOM OF THE FRONT PAGE 

ORDER YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS NOW! 
$10.00 per ticket—Only 1000 printed 

With everything closed down by the Governor, we’ve lost our opportunities to sell tickets at Gun Shows and 
other public event venues. We’re sending out this order form to all our chapter members. We need to sell 
300 tickets to cover our costs. Please consider supporting the chapter and order your tickets today! 
 

Detach the section below, and mail to: 
Brian Andrews 

465 NW 12 th Ave 
Canby, OR 97013. 

 

• Remember to include your check made out to OHA-Pioneer Chapter or credit card information. 

• Once your payment has been processed, your tickets will be mailed to the address listed on the form. 

• If you include an email address, we will email you your raffle ticket numbers. 

• All orders must be received by February 13th to be processed in time for the February 14th drawing. 

 
 
 

Name: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ______________ Email: _____________________________ 

Number of Tickets: __________  Amount: $_____________ 

Check # __________/ Card Number: __________________________________  Exp: _____/_______/______ 

3 digit code: _______  Signature: _______________________________________________________ 

. 


